
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CITY OF RAHWAY 
 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The City of Rahway will hold a public hearing at the Rahway Municipal Court to solicit citizens 
input as to community development needs, priorities and strategies for the Year 51 
Community Development Program on Friday, January 3, 2025 at 3PM. Residents are urged 
to attend and present their ideas and recommendations in order to assist the City in compiling 
the Year 51 CDBG Applications. The meeting is located at the Rahway Municipal Court located 
at 1 City Hall Plaza, Rahway, NJ 07065.  

 
Leigh Fleming, City Planner 


